
World Dyslexia Awareness Day is October 7th, but it's
Dyslexia Awareness Month all month long! I'll be sharing
some resources with you all month long. So be on the watch
for some great links and infographics! 

The official awareness ribbon color for dyslexia is gray, but a
growing movement is calling for people to "Go Red for
Dyslexia". The reason behind this is to "reclaim the color red".
Red is often the color that marks up the school work of
students with dyslexia.  You can find more information about
#GoRedForDyslexia here:  
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Podcast is here!

Click  image to listen!

https://www.succeedwithdyslexia.org/blog/go-red-for-

dyslexia-2021/

https://open.spotify.com/episode/6DGCBScs0qvnKHulBXTmLa?si=EmzrAR4cQKGcdbFPlW58Jg&dl_branch=1
https://www.succeedwithdyslexia.org/blog/go-red-for-dyslexia-2021/


Click the image to play the video

If you have any questions regarding dyslexia or
related issues, please email them to me at the
address below. I will be happy to answer your
questions or point you in the right direction. I
would love to do some Q & As for you all! So,
send those questions in!

Questions?
If you have not had a chance to fill out my
Parent Input Survey, please take a quick
moment to do so. It will help me make sure to
get you the information you want in the format
that you prefer. Click the link below to access
the survey.

I want to hear from you

Parent Input Surveyklsmith@nederlandisd.org

220 N 17th Street
Nederland, TX 77627

https://forms.gle/FW6pi7jDT7ytCZUU7

